
 
 

 

 
Planning and Economic Development 

Sara Roediger, AICP, Director 
 

 From: Sara Roediger, AICP, Director 

 To: Planning Commission 

 Date: December 14, 2018 

 Re: Master Land Use Plan 
 
The Planning and Development Department is pleased to offer the completed 2018 Master Land Use Plan updates for 
a public hearing. 
 
The comment period for adjacent communities, utilities and regional planning agencies has ended, and the City has 
received correspondence from one adjacent municipality, Oakland County as well as an attorney representing the 
Rochdale Subdivision Homeowners Association, which are attached.  At this point we are ready to proceed with holding 
the required public hearing.  Adoption will be considered at a future joint meeting of Planning Commission and City 
Council approval. 
 
Staff thanks you for your diligence, attention, and guidance during the update process.   
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